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EXECUTIVE – 22 JUNE 2020

WOKING WALK IN CENTRE (WIC) CONSULTATION UPDATE

Executive Summary

Due to the need to address public concern regarding the Woking Walk-in Centre in light of a petition 
received by the Council on 3 February 2020, the Leader of the Council agreed an item of Urgent 
Business on the matter at the Executive on 6 February 2020.  At the February Executive, attention 
was drawn to the release by the Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) of a statement correcting 
some of the points made on social media and in the wording of the petition.  The statement explained 
that the CCG was currently undertaking a review of urgent care and walk-in facilities across North 
West Surrey, using a programme called The Big Picture, and that there was no proposal to close the 
walk-in centre in Autumn 2020.  The update made clear that the current review would not affect any 
of the other services available at Woking Community Hospital, such as the Bedser Hub.  The 
statement can be viewed through the following link, https://www.nwsurreyccg.nhs.uk/news/latest-
news/336-woking-walk-in-centre-correcting-inaccurate-information

At the Executive on 6 February 2020, in response to public interest in the matter, the Executive also 
determined, under Urgent Business, that the Leader should write to the North West Surrey CCG 
outlining both the Council’s and residents’ concerns, and explain that the Borough’s need would 
likely increase over time in view of the predicted increase in the number of homes in Woking.  A copy 
of the letter of 10 February 2020 from the Leader to the CCG is attached.  Also attached is the reply 
from the CCG dated 12 February 2020.  Both letters were tabled at Council on 13 February 2020 
when the Notice of Motion from Councillor A-M Barker relating to the Walk-in Centre at Woking 
Community Hospital was discussed.

There is no further update at present but we will continue to engage with the CCG and report further 
at a future meeting.

Recommendations

The Executive is requested to:

RESOLVE That       

the position is noted.

Reasons for Decision

Reason: To receive an update on the consultation being undertaken by 
North West Surrey CCG concerning the future of the Woking 
Walk-in Centre (WIC) at Woking Community Hospital and its 
review of urgent care services in North West Surrey.

The Executive has the authority to determine the recommendation(s) set out above.
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